
From: Nancy
To: Mabry, Brian K.
Subject: Biodigesters
Date: Monday, August 01, 2016 2:20:09 PM

Allowing the building of biodigesters so close to homes is unacceptable.  Reasons include, but are not limited to,
 dangerousness of chemicals used in production and gas produced, traffic issues in neighborhoods, odor, noise etc. 
Either shelve the idea or make the distance a minimum of five miles in Metro Louisville.
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